
The Metropolitan Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 54-year-old Kenneth 

Costello, who was last seen in the 2400 block of Virginia Ave, NW, on Wednesday,  May 3, 2017. Kenneth 

Costello was reported Missing on May 16, 2017. 

 Kenneth Costello is described as a white male, with a light complexion, 5’9” in height, 215 pounds, with 

blonde/balding  hair and  hazel eyes. Kenneth’s clothing description is unknown. He may be in need of 

medication. 
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May 3, 2017 
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Officer Jannique Spriggs (202) 576-6169      main
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